Press release: Duke of Cambridge
addresses Charity Commission Annual
Public Meeting

His Royal Highness the Duke of Cambridge addressed charity sector attendees
at our 2018 annual public meeting.

He opened as keynote speaker by saying:

And thank you all for inviting me to address you today at your
annual meeting. I am especially pleased to do so as supporting
charities is at the heart of what I — and the whole Royal Family —
do.

You can read the full speech by the Duke of Cambridge on the royal.uk
website, or watch the video on their YouTube channel.

The Duke's keynote speech on YouTube.
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